

TASK 2

LKPD. ANALYTICAL EXPOSITION TEXT

INDIKATOR SOAL

- Diperlihatkan teks eksposisi analitis siswa mampu mengidentifikasi informasi umum yang terkandung dalam teks tersebut
- Diperlihatkan teks eksposisi analitis siswa mampu mengidentifikasi informasi rinci yang terkandung dalam teks tersebut
- Diperlihatkan teks eksposisi analitis siswa mampu mengidentifikasi informasi tersirat yang terkandung dalam teks tersebut

STUDENT NAME	
CLASS	
DATE	



READ THE TEXT CAREFULLY AND ANSWER THE QUESTIONS!

TEXT 1

In this modern era, there are a lot of people who still can't speak English. Actually, there are many benefits of learning English. Here are two reasons why it's important.

First, English opens new career opportunities. These days, many companies need employees who can communicate with clients from around the world. Usually, it means someone who can speak English because English is an international language. Being a bilingual person, you can get the opportunity to work in a global company.

Second, English tests can get you into schools. You probably already know English tests such as TOEFL and IELTS. If you learn English well enough to pass English tests like TOEFL, you can study in English-language universities across the globe. Although you aren't going to study abroad, learning English can help you in making the thesis because there are a lot of sources use English languages.

There are indeed many other benefits of learning the English language. But, the two reasons above help us to believe that English is important for our life and by learning English languages we can communicate with many people from other countries.

1. What is the topic of the text above??

2. How many reason can we get from learning based on the text? Mention it!

3. What can we learn from the text?

TEXT 2

As we know, the number of people infected with coronavirus is increasing in our country, but there's an enormous amount of people who ignore wearing a mask. Whereas, wearing a mask is important during Coronavirus or Covid-19. Here's why.

First, your mask protects those around you. Coronavirus spreads mainly through respiratory droplets like coughing, sneezing, singing, talking. These droplets can then land on the person who's around you and they may breathe the droplets in. Mask could prevent your respiratory droplets from reaching others. When worn over the mouth and nose, a mask reduces the spray of droplets.

Second, a mask offers protection to you. The best protection is achieved by wearing a mask like this: It is worn consistently and appropriately; It is made from several layers; The mask is comfortable enough to wear without adjusting it; It stays during talking and moving.

You should wear a mask even you are feeling well. Because people with coronavirus who never develop symptoms or are not yet showing symptoms can still spread the virus to other people. So, wearing a mask could protect you and others.

4. What can we conclude from the text above??

5. According to the text, why should people wear mask?

